MITAC

2017/07/27
’ Compatible Electronics TCB
114 Olinda Drive
Brea, California 92823
Subject: TCB application submittal
Gentlemen:
We, Mitac International Corporation, would like to declare that the application being submitted

for the device with FCC ID: P4Q-N557P, has not been submitted to another TCB or FCC for
certification.

Sincerely,

f o

Ruey-Yuan Chen
Director



